
Hey all you GFLs out there, 

Mulch sent word a few days ago that Chris Kampe, one of our C-26 pilots from the early 80s passed 
away in early July. No other info except that his sister from Eureka picked up his ashes and took him 
up north. 
  
This is all I could find on his passing. If any of you have, or can find more information on Chris please 
let me know. Also, does anyone have a picture of Chris or of a Fresno C-26? 
  
Thanks to all, 
Aileron  

 

I am sorry to hear about Kris’ passing. I did not know him well, but remember him as a good fellow. 

Y’all please share some of your thoughts and/or experiences you had of anything you recall about 

him. 

  

RIP. 

 

B.O.B. 

 

Chris was a good man. I have very fond memories of Chris and I flying the Maule M-4, which he 

bought from me, getting tailwheel practice. 

 

Joe Leadingham 

 

Great memories of Chris as a pilot, an officer and a first-class guy.  R. I. P.  

 

AB  

Anthony “AB” Bourke  

Mach 2 Consulting  

415.747.8739 

 

Chris was a great guy, 

It’s sad news. He want that old does anybody know any details? 

Sparky 

 

Chris was a great guy and fun to fly with. He was dying to fly the F-16. He was a brand new left 

seater in the C-26 and I was a not-so-sharp right seater when we had a little trip to LA to pick up 

some state MIFWIC’s. We successfully got that silly thing down there and back and giggled at how 

inexperienced us two were. Nickel for Chris. 

 

Pete Moe 

 

 


